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I strongly oppose this legislation.  We Oregonians have voted down sales tax time 

and time again. We already have property tax and income tax both of which have us 

in the top 5 taxed states in the US.  Our legislation is taxing us out of living in Oregon 

and it needs to stop!! 

 

When the Supermajority approved HB 3115 they knew full well we couldn't fund it. 

Now they are trying to build funds for their failures though taxation without 

representation.  Its time Oregonians tax the legislators but not with funds and instead 

with their seats. The tyrannical ways of the Supermajority must stop!! 

 

 I am calling on all sides to put a full stop to this bill before we are at a point of ne 

return and things can no longer be handled legislatively.   


